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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:01 AM
To: 'Elida Morffi'
Subject: RE: Rate increase

Good morning Ms. Morffi,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Elida Morffi [mailto:elliecat910@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:49 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Rate increase 
 
I am outraged at FPL plan to raise the residents rates up to 12.5%. 
 
My parents are elderly and this would cause them more of a hardship than they are experiencing right now with 
the low income they receive from Social Security. 
 
Please reconsider this rate raise, as it is not going to be to improve, disaster preparing or energy innovations. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Elida Morffi 
4871 NW 4 Terr 
Miami, FL  33126 
Docket N 160021-E1 
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